
From:  David Margolis-Pineo 
To: Helen Donaldson 
CC: David Senus;  Dianne Gagnon;  Marc Spiller;  Tom Errico 
Date:  6/6/2013 2:38 PM 
Subject:  Curb Waiver Request - Pomeroy  
 
Nell, 
  
Pomeroy Street 
  
Public Services is agreeable to waiving the curb requirement for the Pomeroy St project.  With the elevated street directing all 
street drainage to a soil filter for treatment, curb would imped the drainage for this treatment.   
  
There is currently an intermittent stream running down what will be the center of the new proposed Pomeroy St.  In the past this 
water flowage has caused icing problems in Bancroft St.  This problem has been corrected.   If for some reason as a result of this 
project the icing problem returns, and we do not expected it to, the applicant shall be responsible for making the necessary 
changes to correct. 
  
  
 


